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I am a moderate democrat and have been since I began voting 50 years ago. This 

liberal democratic Oregon government will end this term. With electric cars over 

reaching gun laws and now this. Especially when the new governor ran on fixing the 

homeless problem, but instead has decided to make it worse for its working and more 

importantly voting citizens. Good by demarcates hello republicans  


